Trustee David Smith’s Meet & Greet For Teachers!
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You are cordially invited to a meet and greet with Trustee David Smith!
Please come, introduce yourself and join me for some light refreshments

Location: Scarborough Civic Centre, 140 Borough Drive

Date: Thursday, November 24th   
Time: 4:00-6:30pm

It’s an opportunity for you to get to know me as well as to voice your cares and concerns for your school.  I am looking forward to meeting you all!

Please RSVP to this email or by calling 416-397-3104.

See you there!

David Smith, Trustee &
Chair of Administration, Finance & Accountability
Committee
Ward 19, Scarborough Centre
5050 Yonge Street, 5th Floor
Toronto, Ontario
M2N 5N8
Telephone: 416-397-3104
Email: david.smith4@tdsb.on.ca
Email: trusteedsmith@gmail.com
